
 

Twitter Please remember to follow @ArmitagePrimary to hear about all things Armitage.   

Facebook Remember to ‘like’ our Facebook page for all things Armitage. !Search for ‘Official Armitage C.E Primary School’ 

 Mobile Phone App Download our “Armitage Primary School” app for IOS and Android. 
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Armitage C.E Primary School 
Rostron Avenue, Ardwick, Manchester.  M12 5NP 

www.armitage.manchester.sch.uk  T: 0161 273 4654 

 

As we approach the end of another busy year, I would like 

to take this opportunity to thank you for the support you 

have given both to your child and to the school.   

Also, I would like to say a big thank you to all the staff for 

their hard work this year; our latest OFSTED review stated 

that as a school we are “outstanding”, which we’re 

immensely proud of.  

Finally, I would like to wish all children who are leaving us at 

the end of this academic year all the very best on their 

school journey. I know that they will go on to achieve great 

things in the future. 

Kind Regards,   

Gaynor Stubbs 

head@armitage.manchester.sch.uk  

 
 

Staff Changes 

In September we will be welcoming three new teachers: Miss Stewart, Miss Thomas and Miss Bewley. 

They will be teaching the current 1ZM, 2CK and Nursery 2 classes, respectively. Mr Cordwell and Miss 

Byers will be primarily teaching the current 5DB and 3TB classes, respectively; Mrs English will be a 

secondary teacher to both classes.  

Even though we will miss them greatly, it is time for Miss Griffin and Miss Sutherland to begin new 

journeys at other schools. Also, we are sadly saying goodbye to three teaching assistants, Mr Macarthur, 

Miss Dodd and Mr Swinnen due to further study and taking on a voluntary role. Furthermore, Miss 

Coxedge and Mrs Southworth will be taking their maternity leave. 

 

Non Uniform Day 

Friday 19th July will be a non-uniform day. There will be no charge for your child to wear their own 

clothes.  

 

Last Day of the School Year – 19th July 

On the last day of the school year, (19th July) school will be finishing at 1.30pm. Kidz Club will be 

running until 4 pm.  

 

 

Future Events 

17th July  

Celebration Assembly – 9.10am 

 

18th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – 

9.30am 

 

19th July 

End of School Year – Non 

Uniform Day - Finish at 1.30pm 
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